
From:  Tomas Carranza <tomas.carranza@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/08/2020 04:28:43 PM

To:  Alexander von Wechmar <Alexander.von.Wechmar@oakshome.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood Center Project: redesign of freeway onramp at, Argyle
 

Hi Alexander,
My apologies for the late reply.  My family and I are doing well and have adjusted to this new routine of working from home and
remote learning. Unfortunately, the work days are so much longer since, on top of our regular assignments, we also have lots of
pandemic-related work to deliver. Hope you're doing well too & staying safe. I have time to chat next week and would like to
include Eddie Guerrero in our conversation since he has more background on the Hollywood Center project. How does next
Tuesday or Wednesday afternoon work for you? At 1:30 PM?

On Mon, May 4, 2020 at 9:46 AM Alexander von Wechmar <a.vonwechmar@germantvfilms.com> wrote:
Good morning, Tom,

I hope you and your family have been staying safe and healthy.

Would you possibly be available for a talk on the phone some time this week? I'd like to provide you with an
update on our proposal for a signal at Franklin & Canyon but also - more urgently - talk to you about the
Hollywood Center Project and plans for a redesign of the onramp to the northbound Hollywood Freeway at
Argyle.

Please let me know if there is a day and time that would work for you.

Thank you,

Alexander

____________________________________

Alexander von Wechmar
THE OAKS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
Phone (323) 467-9004
Alexander.von.Wechmar@oakshome.org

-- 
 

Tomas Carranza, PE

Principal Transportation Engineer                

Transportation Planning & Land Use Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.5900 
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